
 

 
Located at:  

 

54 Kimberling Blvd 

Mailing Address:  

 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

POB 461  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

W.B. Fred Ybarra  

Worshipful Master 

1744 Lake Bluff Dr. 

Reeds Spring, MO 65737 

Email: fybarra@centurytel.net 

 (417)-338-9819 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 

 

 

From the Secretary’s Desk 
 

Brethren, 

 

Greetings from the Secretaries 

Desk.  By now you should have 

received your lodge dues notices 

for the 2018 lodge year.   

 

Remember dues are payable by 

January 1, 2018.   

 

If you have an address change, 

email change, or phone number 

please let me know.  It is important 

I keep up to date contact 

information on our brethren. 

 

We are beginning our Christmas 

Program.  This year we received 

the names of 20 children from 

Love Inc.  We will be purchasing 

clothing, basic school supplies, and 

hygiene items for these families 

and providing a meal basket.  

 

If the families can come and pick 

up their items, we will have a 

Christmas Party on Saturday 

December 16th starting at 10:00 

AM.  If they are unable to pick up 

the items we will deliver. 

 

If you need a ride to lodge, please 

let me know and we will see that 

you can come and enjoy the 

fellowship.   

 

I hope each one of you and your 

families have a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Respectfully and Fraternally 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website 

Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on it, please email him 

at ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 
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Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge 

#680 for 2017-2018  
• • • 

W.B. Fred Ybarra W.M. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, S.W. 

Bro. Harry Mackey, J.W.  

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

W.B. Greg Yoder, Treasurer 

R.W.B. John Pace, Chaplain 

W.B. Kenny Adkins, Marshal  

Bro. Loren Oden, S.D. 

Bro. Terry Bible, J.D. 

W.B. Ross Anderson, S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
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Did you know that the Missouri Lodge 

of Research was chartered in 1941 by 

M.W.B. Harry S. Truman which is now 

Missouri’s premier historical research 

organization?   

The Missouri Lodge of Research 

membership offers two Truman Series 

lectures given annually with quality 

speakers discussing a wide spectrum 

of topics relating to Masonic History 

and Traditions along with a Masonic 

Book offered for your personal library.  

The Missouri Lodge of Research is a 

perfect fit for those interested in all 

aspects of our great Fraternity. 

I encourage you to fill out a Missouri 

Lodge of Research application today 

and broaden your experience and 

knowledge of Freemasonry.  Should 

you have any questions regarding 

membership you can contact Mrs. 

Chrissy Gessling – 

cgessling@momason.org or (573)-474-

8561 at the Grand Lodge Office.   

Membership in the Missouri Lodge of 

Research is very important to 

continuing the great work of one of our 

Grand Lodge Charities committed to 

recording history and making it 

available to our membership today and 

for our members to study and enjoy 

tomorrow.  Annual dues of only $25.00 

will also help support the operation of 

the Missouri Masonic Research 

Library located in the Masonic 

Complex in Columbia, MO.  The Library 

is available to all members to enjoy and 

to assist in their personal research of 

all things Masonic. 

Finally, each year the Missouri Lodge 

of Research selects a book and makes 

it available at no additional charge to 

its members.  The 2018 Book that has 

been authorized is called: Ancient 

Manuscripts of the Freemasons. Upon 

receipt of your application and annual 

dues for the year, they will send it 

along with your dues card to your home 

address.  Should you be interested 

send the application and payment to: 

Grand Lodge of Missouri A.F. & A.M 

Attn: Missouri Lodge of Research 

6033 Masonic Drive, Suite B 

Columbia, MO  65202 

 

Written by RWB Barry Jenkins from 

letter to secretaries containing 

information about the Missouri Lodge 

of Research received from our Grand 

Secretary RWB Jeffery Pennington 

 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY 

 DECEMBER 10, 2017 

 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND 

NEIGHBORS FOR ALL YOU 

CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled 

eggs, bacon, sausage, 

hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Please plan to help in preparing 

the food as well as serving. 

Extra special help is needed in 

the cleanup! don’t let just a 

few do all the work come out 

and do your part.  Funds go to 

the upkeep of our Lodge. 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

 

December 

 Dates to Remember: 

 
Dec. 10 Pancake Breakfast 

Dec. 12 Stated Meeting 

Dec. 14 Executive Board               

Meeting 

Dec. 16 Christmas Party 

Dec. 19 School of Instruction  

   Branson 

Dec. 25 Merry Christmas 

December Birthdays 
 

Dec. 2  Eric Bruning 

Dec. 5  Lawrence Way 

Dec. 11  Kurt Garvey 

Dec. 15 Jon Moore 

Dec. 16 William Adamik 

Dec. 22 Michael Ward 

Dec. 23 Jerald Herring 

Dec. 26 Chuck Wubenhorst 

Dec. 29 Ron Mixer  
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